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Ms. Claudia Kezele
8432 So 17th St.
Tacoma, WA 98465

Dear Claudia:

I am returning to you the proposal you gave us. You will note that the proposal
is signed by both myself and Julio Orellana on behalf of the Chilean committee.
What remains is the completion of the travel application form. I will leave to
you the completion of this material. As soon as your travel dates are
established, please return to me the completed travel grant application and I
will sign and mail on to the national association.

You need to be in contact with Isabel Jaramillo to determine the dates of travel
and other particulars. What you decide on that score is up to you and Isabel.

I think the proposal is very creative and we certainly wish you well on it.
Sincerely,

WASHINGTON STATE/CHILE PARTNERS OF THE AMERICAS
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Karl Kottman, President
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Box 7267 Olympia WA 98507 206-357-4616



